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We oppose the permitting of January Mine Hermosa project. The groundwater pumping associated
with this project is both excessive and destructive. When will ADEQ stand up and protect our
dwindling groundwater resources? When will ADEQ stop being a lapdog for the mining and
development interests in the state?



